A NEW YEAR . . , A NEW COMMITMENT

Please join the Commission on Education Wednesday,
January 12 7:30 - 9:30 p. m,

This is a very important training session that you
won't want to miss. We need the support of members
to make the Conmission on Education a total success
in 1983. I a1 looking forward to working with you
this year and know we will have a good year together.,

Sincerely,

Laura BEarly
Director of Christian Education

January 3, 1983




